

Infant, Toddler, Preschool, & School Age Programs January 2021 "NEW YEAR EDITION" Newsletter

Our Tax ID # for your records: 22-2157202

In This Newsletter...

- * Happy New Year
- Preschool Advantage
- Parent Education Program
- ❖ New Software Program
- Friendly Reminders



From our Center Family to Yours ... Best Wishes for a Happy & Healthy 2021!

DID YOU KNOW?

Our Center partners with Preschool
Advantage, an organization that funds (3) ½
days of preschool during the school year!
Please stop at the front desk for an application – or visit their website at
www.preschooladvantage.org
or call 973-532-2501 - to find out if you qualify.

Their application deadline date is March 1, 2021.



Parent Education Program

Learning and growing together.

SIGN UP for our FREE 12-week (Virtual option available) Community-Based Parent Education Program. Our next English & Spanish sessions start on or about February 25th.

Sign up with Daniela or Bea TODAY!

Spots fill up quickly



We are transitioning to a new software program called ProCare, which we anticipate will be more user-friendly for our families when making payments and accessing data. Please be on the lookout for more information!



- 1. <u>PER YOUR CONTRACT, tuition is due *IN FULL* every Friday</u> for the upcoming week. Although, EZ-EFT (Auto Pay) is our preferred method of payment.
- 2. Your tuition is based on enrollment, so please remember that you are still responsible for tuition even if your child is sick/absent for any reason.
- 3. If you have a Families First card, starting 2/1/2021 you must record your child's attendance (time in/time out) EVERY day by calling the number on the back of your card. We strongly request that you to do this in the parking lot of the Center before drop off and before pick up. NO EXCEPTIONS will be made for parents who are not following this mandatory policy.
- 4. All children (preschool & up) must have a mask every day. Also, parents need to wear one at drop off and pick up.
- 5. Any schedule changes require a 3 week notice in writing. This applies to School Age children, as well.